
SYNOPSIS 
Asphalt Patching Tender (RFT-23-18) 

 

The 2023/24 combined general, water and sewer operating budgets include an amount 
of $408,550 for contracted patching services. The work performed under this contract 
includes asphalt spreader patching of streets and the restoration of service cuts.   
 
A tender for the asphalt patching program was issued with a closing date of April 12, 
2023 and two bids were received, excluding applicable taxes; 
  
Cumberland Paving (Miller group)    $ 375,750  
Costin Paving and Contracting (Dexter Construction)  $ 356,725  
 
The tender is a unit price contract based on estimated quantities, the final cost will be 
determined by the actual quantities of material used and will not exceed the budget 
approved by Council. 
 

MOTION: 
That Council award the Asphalt Patching Tender (RFT-23-18) to the 
lowest compliant bidder, Costin Paving and Contracting, at their unit 
prices in the amount of $356,725 plus HST. 
 


